
  
Subject: Hello from St Clement's Academy 
  
Dear Year 5, 
  
We are children from Year 5 at St. Clement's C of E Academy in 
Birmingham, UK. We have just started school and we are feeling excellent 
and ready for work. How has your first week been? We are a class of 27 
children but two are still on holiday! We'd rather be at school because it is 
so much fun! Our teachers are called Miss Nazam and Miss Suwanpatra. 
Miss Suwanpatra LOVES yoga. They are beautiful, funny and smart. What 
is your class teacher like? Our school is excellent because we get along well 
with each other and collaborate with each other. We also have really fun 
activities like creative arts and a variety of sports. We are really excited to 
learn more about you and your school. Here are some questions that we 
have for you: 

 What is school like in Saudi Arabia? 
 What languages do you speak at home and learn at school? 
 What languages can you learn in secondary school?  
 What are the school lunches? Are they tasty? 
 Do you have any school trips and, if so, where do you go? 
 What equipment do you have in the playground? 
 Can you tell us about your school day? 

  
We have attached a class photo (it's a bit small!). Could you send us a 
picture of your class? 
We hope to hear back from you soon. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
Year 5 
 


